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21st January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: SWIMMING LESSONS (Years 3,4,5 and 6)

Swimming lessons will commence on Friday, 25th January for a block of 8 weeks. To cover the cost of transport 
fees we ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per session,  total of £24.00 should be paid in either cash or by cheque (payable to St John the Baptist VA School) and sent in a clearly labelled envelope with your child’s name/amount enclosed.

Your child will need their swimming costume/trunks, a towel and goggles.  The children will have time to have a 
quick shower but not enough time to shampoo their hair.  

I would like to take this opportunity to remind the parents/guardians of girls with long hair to ensure that their 
child has their hair tied back during lessons and if they have pierced ears, to either take out their earrings or 
cover them with plasters (please send in plasters).

The dates for the lessons are as follows:

FRIDAYS
25th January
1st/8th/15th/22nd February
8th/15th/22nd March


Yours sincerely

Mrs Griffith and Mrs Tiryaki
Teachers in charge
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